Holy Spirit Junior Primary School

Pupils are required to wear the School Uniform. For safety purposes, we
recommend strapped / velcro shoes. The complete uniform must be worn on
all days other than days on which the children have Physical Education.

For Physical Education, children wear a school tracksuit and runners. We
recommend velcro style runners for younger children. Children are notified
in September of the days on which Physical Education takes place for their
class.

All uniform items, particularly jumpers, sweatshirts, and ties, should be
clearly marked with the pupil's name in order to avoid confusion and
unnecessary distress. Though not specifically uniform items, coats should
also be clearly labelled or easily identifiable for the child.

For health and safety reasons, no jewellery, other than stud-type earrings
may be worn in school.

Children must have their hair tied back for hygiene purposes.

Children are not permitted to wear nail polish in school.



